
On Jul 27, 2022, at 3:45 PM, recreation townofnewpaltz.org <recreation@townofnewpaltz.org> wrote: 
 
Hello Neil, 
  
I have communicated with Marshall Sterling and they have conveyed that adding the newly formed 
Youth Flag Football Program will only incur an additional $100 to the town policy. 
Does this need to go before the Board or can you approve it? I believe there will be much interest 
In this program which will home base at Field of Dreams. 
  
Chuck 
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